
Today’s Meeting
Happy Birthday, Rotary International

“Help Celebrate 
Rotary’s 103rd Birthday!”

Today we celebrate Rotary International’s 103rd 
birthday. Included in the celebration will be the 
presentation of more than 20 Paul Harris Fellows and 
multiple Paul Harris Fellows and the induction of two 
Paul Harris Society Members. Other surprises are also 
in store. 

February 26, 2008         Paul Sawtell & David Coyle 

Upcoming 
Speakers

Visiting Rotarians
Bill Falls of Falls Church, VA

Tom and Margaret Douglas and 
Courtney Douglas of Winston-Salem, NC

Guests
Judi Nardella-Hershman a guest of Vance Zavela

Lisa Banks, a guest of  Lynda Williams
Graham McGowan of Fairfax County Police

Bill Clendaniel, of Langley HS
Geoffrey Jones of Potomac School

Isobel Rahn, Jeff Lepon,  Jennifer Baldesare, 
Betty Schneider, Elisa Cafferky,  Katie Loretta, 

Joel Stillman, Andrea Stillman, Wendy Delmolino, 
Kerry Campane, Roger Platt, Cynthia Coogan, 

Betsy Griffith, Susanna Tisa and 
Louise Krafft of The Connection

Brian Tropmeter of the Sun Gazette

Last Meeting
Michael DeRose hosted the Rotary Youth Service 
Awards to recognize high school students practicing 
“Service Above Self”. Those celebrated were 
Margaret Lucas Douglas of Madeira School, 
Jessica Nicole Stillman of McLean High School, 
Hilary Platt of The Potomac School, Meredith 
Kathleen Loretta of Langley High school and Ariel 
Lepon of Thomas Jefferson High School.

• March 4, 2008
Rick Neldon • “Classification Talk”

          Prominent Rotarians  
The Wright Brothers

Orville (1871 – 1948) and 

Wilbur (1867 – 1912), 
invented and built the 
world’s first successful 
airplane and made the 
first controlled, powered flight on December 17, 1903. 

Announcements
Vance Zavela presented a gift to McLean Rotary 
Foundation from his daughter’s Girl Scout Troop. 
March 16 is Rotary Leadership Institute at GMU. 
District Conference is April 4-6 at Homestead, March 
1 is deadline for room reservations. Best wishes to     
Ted Gray, Ed Holman and John Leonard, all celebrating 
February birthdays.

Happy Talk
Pamela Danner is happy to promote Interact to all 
the students in attendance today. Deborah Jackson 
of McLean High School invites all of us to sporting 
events and presentations at the school. John Leonard 
celebrated his birthday by taking a trip to New York 
City. Bob Hahne just returned from Kauai. Ed Holman 
and Kevin Stone are back! Bill Read is off to Key West. 
Ed Shahin reminisced about Key Club back in Niagara 
Falls, New York. Scott Mills is celebrating his son 
Isaac’s arrival. David Coyle is happy Mike DelaRosa 
is getting much deserved appreciation today.


